
UEFA EURO 2028 
 

Dear Colleague, 
 
You may be aware that UEFA has announced that the UK and Ireland will co-host 
EURO 2028. Glasgow is one of the cities expected to host matches. 
 
We are pleased to let you know that the Scottish Government has launched a public 
consultation about proposed legislation for EURO 2028 in Scotland. The proposals 
would restrict street trading and advertising in designated event zones during EURO 
2028. They would also seek to combat ticket touting for the event. 
 
We want to hear from businesses that operate in and around potential event zones. 
We would also welcome views from people living in these areas.  
 
You can respond to the consultation using the CitizenSpace online survey. The 
consultation ends on 26 July 2024. A Partial Business and Regulatory Impact 
Assessment (BRIA) is available. 
 
We are delighted to advise that in-person engagement sessions are available which 
will take place at: 
 
Glasgow Royal Concert Hall, 2 Killermont Street G2 3NW 
 
Tuesday 11 June 2024  17:00 – 19:00 
Thursday 13 June 2024  09:30 – 11:30 
 
There is no need to pre-book a slot and sessions are on a drop-in basis. 
 
Please share this consultation with anyone you think may be interested.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Major Events mailbox.  
 
Kind regards. 
 
Supporting files 
 

• Consultation 

http://www.gov.scot/ISBN/9781836012108 

• Partial BRIA 

http://www.gov.scot/ISBN/9781836012092 

• Supporting files (Respondent Information Form) 

http://www.gov.scot/ISBN/9781836012108/documents/ 

• Major Events email address 

majorevents@gov.scot 
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